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Statement on Court of Appeal Decision 

South Bruce Peninsula, ON — December 9, 2024 — The Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
acknowledges the decision released today by the Court of Appeal for Ontario. While we are 
disappointed with the outcome, we respect the judicial process and remain committed to acting 
in the best interests of our community. 

A thorough review of the decision will be conducted, and Council will convene to discuss its 
implications and determine the appropriate next steps in the coming days. We thank our 
residents for their continued patience and understanding as we navigate this matter. 

All information pertaining to the Sauble Beach Land Claim can be found on the Town’s website 
Further updates will be provided as they become available. 

For media inquiries, please contact: Danielle Edwards, Manager of Economic Development 
and Communications Danielle.edwards@southbrucepeninsula.com Telephone: 519-534-1400 
ext. 148. 
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